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Pam Rose, Editor 
yldrose07@gmail.com 
224-577-9766 
 
Kenosha HOG Website  
http://kenoshahogchapter.net 
 
Kenosha HOG calendar  
http://goo.gl/Atsvnn  

 

Brian Hawver 
brian.hawver@gmail.com 
262-818-2530 

webmaster@kenoshahogchapter.net 

HOG Breath 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559 
 
Sponsored by: Uke’s Harley Davidson/Buell 
 
5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
262.857.UKES 

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

Hi Everyone! 
We have some exciting news! We will be the first stop in the MDA 
Ride for Life that is heading from Harley-Davidson HQ out to Penn-
sylvania to celebrate the 30th anniversary of the ride. So to kick it off 
there will be about 100 HD corporate employees riding here 
Wednesday May 3rd at 8:45am for a “Kringle & Mingle”. Stop in 
and chat with HD employees - maybe we can get some to sign up for 
the chapter! Later that day we will be having a See & be Seen Work-
shop at 5:30pm. Check out the latest in lights and reflective gear to 
keep us all safe this riding season.  
May 18th Keith is starting up his Ride to Bike Night at the Harley-
Davidson Museum. He leaves here @ 6pm – please join him! 
May 20th & 21st is the LEGO Brick Show in the HOG room 
(Saturday 10am – 6pm & Sunday 10am – 5pm) Enter to win a 
LEGO prize, visit the kids brick play area & check out all the latest 
creations!  This year there will be a $2 charge with 4 & under free.   
We are gearing up for the June Open House! The Harley-Davidson 
Demo Truck will be here filled with all the 2017 models – make 
your list of all the bikes you want to ride!  
 

Ride Safe, 
The Uke’s Team 
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members  
celebrating their marriage in the month of  May! 
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating 
their birthdays in May!   
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

 2 Steven & Kristin Flasch 13 Richard & Marty Butler 
 4 Dan & Niki Wotnoske 19 Jim & Donna Halverson 
 6 Robert & Nicole Jones 21 Pete & Joyce Wilson 
 9  Rick & Julie Nichi  23 Jerry & Linda Olson    
10 Dennis & Cindy Norwich 26 Steve & Kathy Hoppenjan 
12 Steve & Pam Rose                            

 1 Larry Brumback RIP  13 Helena Stozek 
 1 Richard Butler  14 Mother's Day 
 2 Todd Clifford  19 Suzette Null 
 4 Joe Horvath   20 Armed Forces Day 
 6 Richard Panzer  20 Danny Wood 
 6 Bill Westerlund  27 Jeffrey Null 
 6 Perry Zamagne  29 Howard Lester 
 8 Bill Churchill RIP  29 Memorial Day 
 9 Scott Reboletti  30 Christopher Cleveland 
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Greetings from your Head Road Captain, 
 
 What a great turnout for the Ride The Dust Off; 23 bikes and 30 people.  Beautiful day for a ride.  The Tax-Free Ride had 7 bikes and 8 
people and another great day for a ride.  My wallet was thankful that more people didn’t show but who knows there might be incentives 
down the road.  Hopefully the Pork Chop Ride on the 22nd (2:00 PM) will be another large turnout, as the chops are worth the wait.  
Other upcoming rides include the following rides: 
04/29  New Member Ride at 10:00 
05/06 Bike Blessing at 11:00 after the meeting (All You Can Eat Pancake Breakfast prior to the  

      meeting) 
 We can still use some volunteers to help with a variety of activities on the day of the 

Blessing 
05/13 Pre-Baraboo Ride at 10:00 
05/20-21 Baraboo Memorial Ride (Honor Our Fallen Riders) 
 Two rides one at 8:00 and one at 10:00 
05/27  Pull-A-Ride at 8:00 
05/27  New Member Ride at 12:00 
05/29  Potential Memorial Day Ride at TBD 
06/03-04  Demo Fleet at Ukes 
 
When you ride your bike to the next meeting, if you show up early I will take your mileage reading to add you to the potential Iron Butt 
list and the overall mileage the chapter puts on during the season. 
 
One final tidbit:  We are in need of assistance planning and manning the Poker Run after the June meeting. 
 
Keep the shiny side up and Let’s RIDE! 
 
Gym 
(847)217-3552 
gymfwy@comcast.net 
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Kenosha Wisconsin Chapter 
 
5995 120th Ave. 
 
Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
Return Service Requested 


